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18th December 2019 

Newsletter 9 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

 
Thank you for your kind donations: 

 
£170.64 was raised by our families for the British Legion Poppy Appeal 
 
Just over £150 was raised from donations at the Infant Performances 

 
£55.00 raised from the sale of Christmas decorations which will go to our charity Wellfound Trust 

 
£79.00 was raised from our Christmas Jumper day. This will also go to our charity Wellfound Trust.   

 

 
Thursday 19th December 2019 – Rock Steady Concert 
Parents are invited to join us at 9.30 a.m. to listen to our Rock Steady groups perform their songs that they have 
been practicing this term.  
 
Thursday 19th December 2019 – Packed Lunches and Pantomime 
Following an early packed lunch, (all children entitled to a free school meal or universal free school meal will be 
ordered a packed lunch), we will be leaving school at 12.15 p.m. travelling by coach to Roses Theatre Tewkesbury 
to see the pantomime Aladdin. 
 
We hope to return by 4.30 p.m. On return to school, the children will go to their classes to collect their belongings, 
use the toilet etc. Please arrange to collect them from their normal doors in the rear playground. Take care where 
you park cars, remember that the buses will need to pull into the bus layby and children will be walking across the 
school playground so parents are reminded that these areas should not be used as a carpark. Also, as it will be dark 
we will not let children walk home unless they are with an adult. Thank you for helping us to keep our children 
safe. 
 
Friday 20th December 2019 – Forest Schools cancelled 
The Pre-School and Holly Leaves classes will not have Forest Schools today, children should wear their School 
uniform. Thank you. 
 
Friday 20th December 2019 - Christmas Service at St Ethelberts 
We will hold our Christmas service at St Ethelberts Church starting at 1.00 p.m. Hot school meals will not be 
available on this day, please bring a packed lunch. All children entitled to a free school meal or universal free 
school meal will be ordered a packed lunch. Children will return to school and the school will close for the holidays 
at 2.00 p.m.  Please collect them from their normal doors in the rear playground. 
 

We wish you all a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year, we hope you have a safe and restful holiday 
and look forward to seeing you all at 8.45 a.m. on Monday 6th January 2020. 
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